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SUBJECT: Recission of Prior Controller Alerts 
 
This Controller Alert rescinds the alert previously issued on February 24, 2023.  
 
Controller Alerts are designed to highlight emerging financial management issues that may 
require agency attention or action. These Alerts are intended to inform the Chief Financial 
Officer (CFO) community of key issues where the Office of Management and Budget (OMB) 
believes further action may be warranted, but do not constitute official guidance or prescribe 
specific tasks for agencies beyond consideration of appropriate steps to address the issue. 
 
The purpose of this Controller Alert is to rescind Controller Alert CA-23-6 issued on February 
24, 2023, entitled “Enhancing Transparency Through Use of the Investing in America Emblem 
on Signs (UPDATED),” which updated and replaced the earlier Controller Alert issued on 
August 22, 2022, entitled “Enhancing Transparency Through Use of the Building a Better 
America Emblem on Construction Signs.”  
 
Based on this recission of CA-23-6, Federal agencies should promptly consider modifying 
existing notices of funding opportunities, amending the terms and conditions of existing awards, 
modifying existing guidance, or taking other actions to remove any guidelines or requirements 
related to either CA-23-6 or the prior version of the alert issued on August 22, 2022. For 
example, this would include removing guidelines suggested in CA-23-6 related to usage of 
emblems, signage, and communications materials. To the extent such modifications or 
amendments are needed, agencies should promptly consider, on a program-by-program basis, 
making such changes consistent with law and agency procedures. 


